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21 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Red, Green, Purple and Blue class 
 
Key stage 1 and 2 Christmas Treat trip to the Tyne Theatre 
We are delighted to let you know that we have organised a Christmas treat for the children in Red, 
Green, Purple and Blue class.  They will be going to the Tyne Theatre to see Beauty and the Beast. 
 
This will happen on Thursday 22 December.  The show starts at 10:00am, so we will be leaving school 
straight after registration.  The show lasts for a couple of hours, so it will be about 12:30pm by we 
return to school.  Children will have their lunch when they return to school. 
 

Tickets cost £11.00 per child, plus the cost of the coach hire is £580.  The total cost per child would be 
£19.05. 
 
We are using money from our fundraising activities to pay for both the cost of the ticket and the cost of 
the coach, so parents and carers will not be asked to contribute anything towards the cost.  I hope you 
agree that this is an excellent use of our fundraising money, and hopefully the children will really enjoy 
going out to seeing a live performance in a special setting. 
 
The link to the Tyne Theatre website is below. 
 
https://www.tynetheatreandoperahouse.uk/events/enchanted-entertainment-presents-beauty-the-
beast/ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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